
PUBLIC HEARING

BEFORE THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

PRE-ADOPTION SUMMARY OF ORDINANCE

On Tuesday, September 11, 2018 at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, the
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing in the Board of Supervisors'
Chamber, Humboldt County Courthouse, 825 Fifth Street, Eureka, California, to consider for adoption
a proposed ordinance amending Title III, Division i, Chapter 2, Section 312-1.3.3 of Humboldt County
Code, "Planning Commission Formation and Composition" to increase per-diem rates for Planning
Commissioners from the $30 rate set in 1976.

A certified copy of the full text of the proposed ordinance is available in the office of the Clerk of the
Board of Supervisors, Room 111, 825 Fifth Street, Eureka, California. Further intormation regarding this
matter may be obtained from the Planning Division of the Humboldt County Planning and Building
Department at 3015 H Street, Eureka, California 95501, telephone; (707) 445-7541 Monday-Friday, 8:30
a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Contact Person: Michael Richardson, Supervising Planner (707)268-3723 or Email
mrichardson@co.humboldt.ca.us.
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